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To the Judiciary Committee,

Before these bills are passed I would ask that they be weighed against
what possible benefit they would have on public safety as opposed to what
they would have on honest citizens.
They appear to me to be just more anti gun agenda driven bills that will
impact the law abiding citizens more than the dangerous elements of
society.
I urge the committee to drop these bills.
Oregon has more than enough restrictive gun laws as it is.

Thanks for listening,
Pat Cassidy, Pilot Rock, Oregon
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